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Next week 

 

This Term 

14/3  School Council 

21/3  Harmony Day 

22/3  P & C Annual  

 General Meeting 

 7:30pm 

27/3 -31/3  

 Student-led  

 Conferences 

30/3  Year 4 Recycling 

 Centre excursion
  

3/4 -5/4  

 Stage 2 Camp 

 Myuna Bay 

7/4  Easter Hat  

 Parade 

 Last day of Term 1 

TERM 2 

24/4  Staff return for 

 Term 2 

25/4  ANZAC Day 

 Public Holiday 

26/4  Students return 

28/4  ANZAC Day  

 Assembly 

4/5  School Cross  

 Country Carnival 

9/5 -11/5  

 NAPLAN for  

 Years 3 and 5 

12/5  Mothersõ Day  

 Stall 

18/5  Zone Cross  

 Country Carnival 

22/5  Sydney Writersõ  

 Festival Excursion 

23/5  ICAS Digital 

 Technology 

25/5  Kindergarten 

 Excursion to 
Calmsley Hill City Farm 

    Week 7 Term 1 Friday 10 March 2017 

YOUNG LEADERS DAYð IMAGINATION 

On Friday 2nd March, the Year 6 Leaders visited the International Conven-

tion Centre at Darling Harbour to attend National Young Leaders' Day 

(Imagination). There were a number of guest speakers talking about their 

lives and what has inspired them. One of the speakers was Jade Hameister 

who has broken many records including skiing to the North Pole. Her mes-

sage to us was 'Be brave and don't be a perfectionist'. She also told us never 

to give up on our dreams.  

Another inspiring speaker was Dr Jordan Nguyen who designed advanced 

technology to help disabled people control their wheelchair using their eyes. 

His message to us was you are very lucky and you can help people less for-

tunate than you. On the whole, the day was really interesting and, at the end 

we bought souvenirs like pins and wristbands to remind us of the Halogen 

Foundation.  

Halogen is a gas inside a light bulb making it burn brighter, longer and 

stronger. 

 

By Grace Herron and Natasha Whitmont 

 
 

http://www.rozelle-p.schools.nsw.edu.au
mailto:rozelle-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 


WHOLE SCHOOL PHOTO 

The school photos, class groups, individual and siblings were taken this week, however, the whole 

school photo had to be postponed due to the weather. We will be rescheduled that soon and I will give 

parents and carers enough notice so that all the students come to school with their correct uniform on 

that day. 

Angela Svinos 

TELL THEM FROM ME SURVEY STUDENT FEEDBACK SURVEY 

This term our students in Years 4, 5 and 6 will again participate in a Department of Education and 

Communities initiative: the Tell Them From Me student feedback survey. The survey aims to help im-

prove student learning outcomes and measures factors that are known to affect academic achieve-

ment and other student outcomes. The focus of the NSW-wide survey is on student wellbeing, engage-

ment and effective teaching practices.  

More information about the survey is available at: http://surveys.cese.nsw.gov.au/information-for-

parents 

The survey is a great opportunity for our students to provide our school with valuable and quick feed-

back on what they think about school life, how engaged they are with school and the different ways 

that teachers interact with them. Schools in Australia and around the world have used the Tell Them 

From Me survey to help improve how they do things at school.  

I want to assure you that the survey is confidential and school staff will not be able to identify individu-

al students from their responses. The survey is conducted online and will typically take less than 30 

minutes to complete. It will be administered during school hours between 20 March and 7 April. Par-

ticipating in the survey is entirely voluntary. 

A consent form and FAQs for parents/carers about the survey is being sent home with students. If you 

do not want your child or children to participate, please return the form to school by Friday 18 March. 

Copies of the form and FAQs are available from the website above. 

Last Wednesday, Mr Rogers and Mr Kwok accompanied 26 young athletes to the Balmain Zone 

Swimming Carnival at Canterbury Aquatic. Despite the heavy rain and strong winds, all of our stu-

dents were excited to compete and brought lots of energy to the pool. Every student raced well and 

there were many pleasing results from every age group. A big thank you to the students and parents 

for a great day out. A special mention to Dale Rodda for winning the age championship for a second 

year in a row while breaking the 11yrs Boys Backstroke Record with a time of 39.13 seconds. 

Good luck to Isla Hammond, Maya Hammond, Daniela Guzina and Dale Rodda at the Regional Swim-

ming Carnival! 

ZONE SWIMMING CARNIVAL 

STUDENT-LED CONFERENCES 

Each year we hold student-led conferences towards the end of Term 1. These conferences are an op-

portunity for students to celebrate their learning so far and discuss their learning goals for the rest of 

the year. During the conference your child will discuss their learning and may share samples of their 

work. In addition to these student-led conferences, parents are able to make an appointment at any 

time with their childõs teacher to discuss any concerns. Written reports are sent home in June and De-

cember to provide a detailed overview of academic and social progress.  

Student-led conferences will be held in mornings and afternoons in the week of Tuesday 27 March to 

Friday 31 March. There will also be booking times available in the early evening on Wednesday 29th 

March.  

To enable easy booking for student-led conferences, we have an online booking system. Further infor-

mation will be provided when that system goes òliveó. 

I have attached an information sheet with this Newsletter to assist parents, students and staff get the 

most out of this valuable opportunity. 

http://surveys.cese.nsw.gov.au/information-for-parents
http://surveys.cese.nsw.gov.au/information-for-parents
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MAKE SURE YOU HAVE THE SKOOLBAG APP SO THAT YOU CAN 

GET TIMELY INFORMATION REGARDING SCHOOL 

INFORMATION AND EVENTS AND PARENT ACTIVITIES. 

DOWNLOAD IT FROM THE APP STORE ON YOUR PHONE OR 

OTHER DEVICE BY TYPING ROZELLE INTO THE SEARCH BAR. 

2017 ANNUAL SCHOOL PAYMENTS 
 

Learning Resources (includes Technology Levy)   $65.00   

Voluntary School Contribution       $45 per child  

             or $70 per family  

 

Therefore (with discount for those families with more than one child at the school): 

 

TOTAL for one child attending the school        $110.00  

 

TOTAL for two children attending the school     $185.00  

 

TOTAL for three children attending the school     $240.00  

 

TOTAL for four children attending the school   $300.00   

 

 

 

Parents are also able to make a donation to the schoolõs Library Fund when making their Annual 

School Payment . Simply indicate the amount you wish to donate when making your payment. 

The Library Fund is used to equip the Library with print and digital resources, furniture and equipment 

to ensure it is responsive to the needs of our students in the 21st century. 

 

Your assistance with these payments is greatly appreciated by the whole school community. 

Please contact me if you wish to discuss difficulties with payment.  

 

Please forward your payment by Friday 17th March. Cash payments should be brought directly to the 

school office. Online payments can be made via the school website using the Make A Payment tab. 

Cheques should be made payable to Rozelle Public School. 



CONGRATULATIONS TO SPORTS REPRESENTATIVES 

 A number of our students have been involved in trials for zone representative sports teams. 

Congratulations to Alexander King Orsborn from Year 6 who made it through to the Balmain Zone ten-

nis, Kody Honeysett from year 6 who made it through to the Balmain/South Sydney  Rugby League 

trials and Nicholas Andreacchio from Year 5 who has made it past the Balmain zone AFL trial to the 

South East Sydney Region trial. 

 Preschool, Kindergarten and Year 

1 enjoyed participating in the Pup-

pet Theatre today. Three styles of 

puppetry (Marionettes, Shadow 

Puppetry & Hand Puppets) were 

used to tell three fairy tales ð The 

Three Billy Goats Gruff, Goldilocks 

& The Three Bears and The Three 

Little Pigs.  After each story Meer-

kat Productions showed how the 

puppets worked and let the stu-

dents have a go. 

MEERKAT PRODUCTIONS PUPPET THEATRE VISITS ROZELLE 

I just wanted to reinforce the schoolõs position in relation to dogs in the school playground.  Under 

Section 14 of the Companion Animals Act (1998) dogs are prohibited on school grounds except 

where the Principal gives permission. It has been a long-standing tradition that permission has been 

given to allow dogs on the grounds of Rozelle Public School.  Now that we have many more students 

and families, and therefore many more dogs in our playground each day, it is important that we main-

tain a balance between the benefits of having family pets up at the school and important safety and 

hygiene considerations, if this permission is to continue.  

 

I would therefore ask that the following guidelines be closely adhered to: 

 

FOR THOSE PARENTS/CARERS WHO BRING THEIR DOGS  INTO THE SCHOOL PLAYGROUND 

 

¶ Only bring your dog occasionally, rather than daily, to reduce the number of dogs at any one time. 

¶ Keep your dog on a leash and closely supervised at all times. 

¶ Do not bring your dog inside the school buildings. 

¶ Do not leave your dog tied up and unattended. 

¶ Be vigilant about your dog not urinating or defecating in the school grounds. Should this happen it 

is essential that you speak to school staff so that it can be cleaned up immediately. 

 

FOR ALL OTHER PARENTS/CARERS 

 

¶ supervise your children closely around the dogs in the playground. 

 

DOGS IN THE SCHOOL PLAYGROUND 






